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December 23, 2022
Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

It is amazing how quickly the first half of the year has gone. As we pause for winter break, I hope you
find time to relax with your family and friends.

As 2022 comes to a close, here are just some of the things we have accomplished this past year:

% Our “A-" school report card grade from Niche.com was the highest score we have ever received.
We were ranked in the Top 5 for Best Schools in Passaic County!

% Open campus lunch privileges continue to be well-received by our juniors and seniors. Many have
reported that they feel refreshed and ready to learn when they return to campus after lunch.

% Our fall athletic teams enjoyed playing on our new turf field and under the lights! The football
games had a record number of fans with over 2,000 attending opening night.

% We updated our course curricula and revised our program of studies to improve academic
performance for all students.

% We renovated our auditorium with new seating, carpeting, lighting and paint. A new sound system
will be installed this spring.

% We updated our website with a cleaner appearance and made it more user-friendly.

% We are finally 1:1 with student Chromebooks!

It has been a very busy year and I am grateful for your support. I hope you and your family have a
wonderful holiday season. May the new year bring you peace, prosperity and happiness as we continue
our great work together.

Sincerely,

@/\- H&

Bracken Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent

www.pvrhs.org



